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News 

Focus on Learning 
Today a book will be inside your 

child’s bookbag for you to share with 

your child at home. These books will 

be changed every Friday. Some books 

do not have words, the focus for 

these books is to grow your child’s 

vocabulary. There is also a yellow 

reading record. Inside this you can 

comment on your child’s reading and 

we can let you know how they are 

getting on at school too. 
 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

Issue Number 11 

 24th November 2023 

 

 

 

Continuing the Learning Journey! 

We started our reading groups this 

week. The children were very 

enthusiastic and seem super 

excited at the thought of bringing 

the book home. Please look after 

the books as there is a charge for 

damaged or lost books. 

 

Our learning this week: 
 

• In maths the children have 

been identifying and 

describing triangle and circles. 

They used them to print and 

create pictures. 

• Little Wandle tricky words 

this week are: ‘hers’ ‘no’ and 

‘his’.  

• The children listened to the 

story ‘Alien’s love Underpants’ 

and went on to design their own 

aliens and underpants, play 

alien games and match the 

underwear! 

 
 

 

 
 

Information for Families 
 

Thank you if you have brought in 

your Nativity show outfits. Today 

is the final day to send them in, 

please let me know if you are 

struggling to find something or 

awaiting delivery.  

 

Library sessions take place weekly, 

please ensure books are in your 

child’s bookbag ready to be 

changed. 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 


